
Post for 120 days or until at least March 31, 2016 

SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 

BAJA, INC. IS VOLUNTARILY RECALLING 
MINI BIKE MODELS MB200GC 

 
 

       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hazard: The front fork can separate from the wheel, posing fall and crash hazards to 
riders. 
 

Recalled Product: Baja Mini Bike Model MB200GC manufactured between 
November 2014 and December 2014. Sold at Retail between February 2015 to the 
Present  
 

Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the recalled mini bikes and 
contact Baja Motorsports to schedule a free repair. 
 
 

Visit www.bajamotorsports.com or 
Call 1-888-863-2252 

8 a.m. to 5 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday 
 

In cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission 

Model# located here 

EPA Label 
located here 

http://www.bajamotorsports.com/

